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Pine Creek Campground Closed until May 22 
 

Livingston, MT… The Pine Creek Campground and Trailhead will be closed through 

May 22 to facilitate the removal of hazard trees in the campground. Hikers may access the Pine 

Creek Trail via the George Lake Trailhead during this time.  

 Early removal of the hazard trees will ensure the Pine Creek Campground will be safe for 

summer recreationists.  Please be aware of log trucks when driving on the Pine Creek road .  

 For more information please contact the Livingston Ranger District at (406) 222-1892. 
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